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-General Assembly, Dec 5th (4hrs) 
-Executive Accountability Survey (1hr) 
 

General Assembly 
I attended the General Assembly where we discussed some various 
proposals from the expenditures of new office computers, Earth Day, 
scheduling an Indigenous speaker for the spring semester, and Last Class 
Bash. We also entered into camera at the end of the meeting. We also had 
our secret Santa gift swap. 
 
Executive Accountability Survey 
I completed the executive accountability survey in order to present our 
executive council with some constructive feedback. They will receive this 
feedback in the spring semester. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me via email if you have any question about 
my role or any of the meetings I attended during this past month. Thank 
you for taking the time to read my report. 

 
 

December, 2019 Report 
Contribution Hours for December: 5 

Total Contribution Hours: 30 
 
  

Mark Serebryansky 
Dhillon School of Business 
Representative 
Mark.serebryansky@uleth.ca 


